
Laney IT is working with facilities on the 
various construction projects. Inventory of 
the computer networking equipment 
housed in the Eagle Village portables will 
be done this week.
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The plans for the Library 
Learning Resource Center have been 
submitted to DSA.  The review phase will 
likely take 6 – 8 months. In the 
meantime, site work will begin with the 
removal of Eagle Village. 

Working Together to Support Our Students & The Campus Community 

Laney IT

Library LRC

The FabLab is moving to the Art Center!  Plans are underway to have 
the FabLab up and running this spring.  

Theater Modernization
The schematic drawings of the theater have 
been completed and approved so this project 
will now move into the construction drawing 
phase.  It is anticipated that they will be ready 
for DSA in Spring. 
 

Laney IT Continues to Support!

Laney IT continues to provide remote and 
limited scheduled on-site support. If you 
have any tech needs, please email 
laneyhelpdesk@peralta.edu. 

The design builder procurement process is complete and the 
recommended contractor will be submitted for board approval on the 
February 23rd agenda. Construction is anticipated to begin in June 
2021. 
 

 

Locker Room Modernization

There will be a training on using Microsoft teams offered by Microsoft.
Microsoft Teams Video Conferencing - Wednesday, Feb. 17, 1:00-2:00   
Register here.

Microsoft Training

ACCJC Accreditation Site Visit
The ACCJC accreditation site visit is from 3/1-3/4. Everyone is 
requested to update their websites. If you need any help with Word 
Press, please contact IT or Laney PIO.

Union Bank Branch
We’ve received the final comments 
from DSA on the Union Bank branch for 
the student center.  We expect 
construction to begin in mid-February.

PeopleSoft Upgrade
The PeopleSoft upgrade is coming up! 
PROMT, OnePeralta, ePAFs and Passport 
systems will not be available starting 10 
pm on 2/10 till 2/16 6 am. After the 
upgrade, if you need help please email 
laneyhelpdesk@peralta.edu so we can 
assist you. Please include screenshots if 
you receive any errors while accessing the 
various screens.Technology Planning Committee

The Technology Planning Committee will be 
prioritizing various technology requests 
received via program review.

 

FabLab

Eagle Village 

The Student Orientation
The new Student Orientation module on the Laney website is live 
now. This will enable the students to complete the orientation on 
their mobile devices. 
 

Central Utility Plant
The contractor was selected for the CUP project.  They’re currently working on a short-
term fix to get heat on the campus. 

The existing Eagle Village is scheduled to be removed at the end of March 
and the new Eagle Village on the tennis courts should be constructed by 
May. Contents for TRC, Umoja and LatinX will be placed in storage 
temporarily until the new space is available. 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Finfo.peralta.edu%2Fe2t%2Ftc%2FVVSRcp4NRqXSW745M2-1H17lrVhPn1w4mQxvdN6mkvqN3p_b1V1-WJV7CgKmyN1pB4KF1kR_7W8R-smF75brzDW5wNJ2c2sLSdhW93jnGw8XD4slW4x5-Tw1Bgyh0VBqWZw18mYFMW3qmFd27qq_THW65ZWVs5hPzh1N6QMhsQ858dnW2VmHp152N_MpW5HdWcF2nwnSJW75h9nS8G4PmkVFYBWh8zz1rHW79G2232kVszFW5MC8vp3D1VDdW4lSb_T3jGV58W8JpFVc4qj_DVW7hk2b91R1ddgW7GZlLn3R7ncXW4JPtDw3QKBgrW7PTQ2_3X99Y2N7r3zHXGFD8rW4NSK691M71LmN1_37hZrLyJgW54BzTw3qs2wbW6Bg1rH7K8Xb-W3HW6CW3bPzs_Vbzvtz1w1P9KW8CXVbr91BckjW3p4X5647dt3L398v1&data=04%7C01%7Crbhatia%40peralta.edu%7Cf4ab6d02ccf1465e17a308d8cc6256e8%7Ceea16a1648af477b911305b1c01123ff%7C1%7C0%7C637484070028794621%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=amWehXJzHezu64Ei4iVCq8xfi9rAoeINvpZT1%2BNnrTc%3D&reserved=0
https://www.studentpathway.com/peralta/laney/

